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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Removal of Middle VSR Between Concourses A & B 

Date: 8/14/2023 

 
Effective August 14, 2023 

The middle vehicle service road (VSR) between Concourses A & B has been removed 
on August 14, 2023. This removal occurred in order to mitigate potential conflicts with 
the installation of Taxilane 2C. 
 
See image below of area removed: 
 

 
 
Please share with all who may utilize the vehicle service roads so that they are aware 
of the change.  
 
For any questions, please contact Corey Thomas at (cthomas@cvgairport.com). 

 

mailto:cthomas@cvgairport.com

